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Mr. Ronald A. Sato, AICP, Senior Associate
HHF Planners

733 Bishop Street, Suite 2590
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. Sato:
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Subject: Draft Environmental Impact Statement

Hawaiian Memorial Park Cemetery Expansion Project
Kaneohe District, Oahu, Hawaii
TMK: (1) 4-5-033: por 001

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the subject project. Based on the information
provided we have no comments to offer at this time as the proposed project does not impact any
of the Department of Accounting and General Services’ projects or existing facilities.

If you have any questions, your staff may call Ms. Gayle Takasaki of the Planning Branch at
586-0584.

Sincerely,
KEITH S. KOGACHI
Acting Public Works Administrator
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